
Rossville Business Association 
April 18, 2023 

 

Meeting Time:  12:00 p.m. 
Meeting Place:  Rossville Town Park Pavilion 
Lunch Provided By: Adrian Tedder 
Members Present:  12 members present 
 

1. Pat McIlrath called the meeting to order.  Thank you Adrian Tedder for providing the lunch.  
Minutes from the previous meeting were approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Acct:  $12,768.04 
Savings Acct:  $13,695.12 
CD-renewed at 4% APY-matures 6/29/2024 

 

Old Business: 
1. Coupon Book Update:  Mandy Murray stated there are about 18 books left remaining for sale at 

$5.00 each. 
2. Christmas Decorations:  The decorations have been ordered at a cost of $1100.00. 
3. Scholarship Committee:  No one applied for the RBA scholarships. 
4. Family Fun Day Update: Jessica Heater stated the Rossville Town Council gave approval to 

proceed with planning a family day.  It has been tentatively scheduled for Saturday, June 22, 
2024.  There will be three or four food trucks, gaga pit tournament, cornhole tournament, tug of 
war, etc.   

 

New Business: 
1. Entertainment Permit cannot be applied for until after 5/23/2023. 
2. Adrian Tedder discussed some upcoming fundraisers for the Boy Scouts.  There is a plan to have 

a car wash at the Presbyterian Church.  There is currently a retired flag box at the Rossville 
Police Station.  There is discussion of taking flag replacement orders/replacing with a new flag 
and then having a flag retirement ceremony. 

3. There was continued discussion of having a movie night during the festival.  Day/Genda Funeral 
Homes has a screen and projector that can be borrowed and Mandy Murray to find out if we can 
use Milner’s copy write privileges. 

 

Summer’s End Festival Committees:  

 Advertising-No report 

 Booths-Jessica Heater reported there will be a permanent jewelry vendor this year.  There was 
continued discussion regarding helicopter rides.   Rossville Town Council approved allowing the 
helicopter to land at the town park.  Amanda Moore made a motion to have the helicopter vendor 
from the 2022 festival return for 2023, seconded by Adrian Tedder, and the motion passed. 

 Car Show-Roger Gregory stated they are just waiting on the flyer to be finished. 

 Church Service-No report 

 Lil Miss/Mister-There are three Lil Miss entries so far 

 Cutest Baby-No report 

 Queen-No report 

 Entertainment-No report 

 Hornet Hustle-No report 

 Parade-Entry forms have been updated on the website 

 Fireworks-Donation canisters will soon be distributed 

 Parking-Boy Scouts will be assisting 

 Trash Pick Up-Boy Scouts will be assisting 

 Cake Walk-First Financial would like to advertise they will be collecting donations of cakes for the 
cake walk. 

 

There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned to Tuesday, May 
16, 2023 at 12:00 p.m. at the Town Park Pavilion.  Jessica Heater will be providing a light lunch. 
 

      Respectfully submitted, 
      Pat McIlrath, Secretary 


